
Hello everyone, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely, restful Easter break 
and you are ready for your final term in year 3!  
We have lots of  exciting learning planned for the 
next few weeks which can be found in the 
attached topic overview, which details the 
objectives we will be covering.  

 

We are also sending out the Knowledge Organisers which the children use 
in Science and Geography. These provide the children with key information 
to know and remember. The children have these in their books and they 
fill them in as they progress throughout a unit, ensuring that they can 
recall knowledge learnt. I hope that you find these a useful tool for 
enabling you to discuss learning with your children and to reinforce the 
facts that the children need to know (the ‘sticky’ knowledge).  

 

I hope this newsletters answers any immediate questions, but please do 
get in touch if you have any questions or concerns and I’ll be more than 
happy to help. 

  

Many thanks,   

Erin Campbell 

PE   Due to a slight change in our timetable, we are going to 

benefit from NUF coaching on a Wednesday morning, this term. 
Our second PE lesson will continue to be on a Friday afternoon.  

Both PE sessions will be outdoors, weather conditions permitting.  It can 
get quite chilly outside so extra layers like a sweatshirt, hoody and 
joggers/leggings are useful to keep in bags. 

I am so proud of everything that our children achieved last term and I know that 

you are, too! We made lots of progress in all areas of the curriculum and 

made lots of memories at the same time! We post lots of our fantastic 

achievements and activities on Twitter, @DeerClassHFS - Please follow us! 

Just a little reminder that the children 

can change their reading books on any 

day of the week, at the 

beginning or the end of 

the day. Please also 

ensure that you sign 

your child’s planner 

when you listen to them 

read at home as we 

monitor this on a weekly basis. 

We have a very exciting and busy 
term ahead of us and we cannot wait 
to get started! To celebrate all of our 
fantastic achievements, we will be hosting a very 
special Year 3 assembly. This is due to take place 
on  Thursday 25th May. Please keep checking our 
school newsletter and ParentMail for further 
information.  


